Scholastic
Book Fairs

Book Fair Countdown!
Dear families,

Our school’s Scholastic Book Fair starts soon! The in person for students only, will
open from Monday, October 18th, 2021 to Thursday, October 21th, 2021. Watch
for information to be sent home as to when your child’s day will be to shop in
person.

For the online option, please see the link below. Opens October 15th and closes
October 22nd:

https:/Ivirtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5147074

Let’s continue to give our students access to the books they want to read! We
are excited to provide this opportunity for our school community to shop
together.

Your investment in your reader also helps our whole school. All purchases earn
Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s
classrooms and library.

Happy reading

THANK YOU so much for your support!



https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5147074

